
Bruce McLaren Intermediate School 
Principal’s Community Update: 21 March 2022 

 
For Bruce McLaren Intermediate School Parents and Caregivers 
 

 

Kia ora koutou katoa 

Well, that was a deluge this morning. I hope that many water tanks were filled and our city 
water dams are at capacity. 

At BMIS we were flooded, soaked, drenched, while the lightning and thunder just kept 
coming.   

I know that many BMIS students will have gotten wet - I sure did! 

So that our uniforms, especially our shoes and socks, can dry out - BMIS will have a NON-
SCHOOL UNIFORM DAY tomorrow; Tuesday, 22 March. 

School rules still apply: no jewellery, no makeup, hair still tied back if longer than shoulder 
length, and clothing must be appropriate for learning. If your child has PE lessons tomorrow, 
then PE gear is to be worn (this is a very fast drying part of our BMIS uniform) 

Please ensure that your child has their sun hat and a raincoat with them. Auckland's weather 
in Autumn is very changeable. 

Fingers are crossed that our homeward journey is a bit brighter this afternoon. 

 

Ngā mihi 

 

Liz Wood 
Tumuaki – Principal 
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